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April 15, 2025 

Company name:               Next Generation Technology 

Group Inc. 

Name of representative:  ARAI Eiichi, Representative 

Director and President 

(Securities code: 319A; Growth 

Market) 

Inquiries:              Koyo Ejiri, General Manager of 

Administration Department 

(Telephone: +81-50-5538-8495) 

 

Partial Revision to the “Notice Regarding IR-Related Q&A（April 2025）” 

 

The Company has made a partial revision to the “Notice Regarding IR-Related Q&A（April 2025）”disclosed 

on April 14, 2025, as described below. 

 

1. Reason for the Revision 

An error was identified in the date stated in the "Notice Regarding IR-related Q&A (April 2025)." Accordingly, we 

are issuing a correction. 

 

2. Detail of the Revision 

The section subject to correction is underlined below. 

 

(Before Correction) 

The link to the Q&A disclosed on February 17, 2024, is provided below for your reference. 

 

(After Correction) 

The link to the Q&A disclosed on February 17, 2025, is provided below for your reference. 

 


